
The Council has recently launched a new Integrated Housing System (IHS) that will replace our 
existing Rents App/On line Rent Account service. This is part of our ongoing digital transformation to 
provide the best possible service to our citizens. 

Phase 2 of the Housing On Line module is scheduled to be completed by July and this will bring many 
benefits to our customers by providing an online self-service area that is fully mobile responsive so 
housing customers will be able to view their rent account 24/7 on any device. 

We apologise for any inconvenience, if you have a query regarding your rent account please email 
info@sdublincoco.ie 
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